
“Congratulations once again 
on a fabulous project! When 
completed, this will be such a 
wonderful addition to the city 
and to the entire country” 
 

The words of then International 1st Vice 
President Lion Bob Corlew in an email to 
PID Lion Howard Lee after a recent visit 
to the Lions International Eye Centre, 
Korle Bu, Ghana. 

MD105 is now just £30,000 short of our goal to complete the MD’s 
Funding commitment. With your help, we can accomplish the  first 
phase of this wonderful project – to provide the building and 
equipment in which to create a centre of excellence in the provision 
of eye care services and ophthalmological surgical training. Once we 
have done this, we can start the training in earnest, and bring real 
relief to those suffering from potentially blinding conditions across 
the whole of the West Africa region. 



 


